
Principal’s Message  

Taralga Public School 

NEWSLETTER 

P L E A S E  N O T E :  
 

Assembly - 
 

Friday, 6th   February, 

2015 

 

95 Orchard Street,         Ph: (02)48402047 

TARALGA NSW 2580    F:  (02)48402152 

E-mail: taralga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: www.taralga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

WEEK 11 TERM 1     11th April, 2019 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

 Ukulele  

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday,            
27th May, 2019 

9:00 am 
 

 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Each 
Fri 
this 
term 

Tennis 
Lessons 
for Years 

2-6 

Tues 
 
 
28-5 

KINDER 
START 

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Thank you everyone who helped on Saturday, 18th May at the BBQ, cake stall, or 
wood and hamper raffle.  Thank you for your support and fundraising for the        
students of Taralga Public School.  It is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you to the families who came to the P & C Meeting on Wednesday, 22nd.  
Your continued support of our school makes a difference. 
 
Tennis is going well and the students continue to improve their skills.  We continue 
to practise Cross Country and our endurance, stamina and fitness keeps improving. 
 
Woolies—please continue to support our school by collecting stickers (if you shop at 
Woolies). 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 
 

                           

 

 

TERM 2 WEEK 4 23rd May, 2019 

Pippa, Lilly & Taylah 

all received Honour 

Ribbons  

Jacob, Regan, Lilly 

and Pippa received 

Bronze Certificates 

for Student Banking 

10 times this year. 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 2 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 
  

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASSROOM 
 
The Year 2 students have been enjoying their tennis lessons on Friday with Steve.  While Year 2 are at 
tennis, Kindergarten and Year 1 are brushing up on their computer skills.  They have had a play with 
“paint” learning mouse control and they have been typing up their sight words on a Word document. 
 
In Literacy this term we are studying books by Pamela Allen.  We have read “Who Sank the Boat,”    
discussing whether the mouse really did sink the boat. 
 
In Geography, we are talking about different places.  We are discussing 
places we like to go and places we would like to visit. 
 
A big thank you to Erin for loaning us her apple slinky machine, the 
children are loving their apple slinkies. 

Be Safe: 

 Be safe on playground equipment; 

 Don’t run on concrete paths; 

 Use sports equipment properly. 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Happy Birthday to you in May:  
 

Jayden—11th  Annie—20th Lillyann—23rd    Maggie—25th                  
   

 Lucas Frew 
Hunter Pirihi 
Bridie Rumble 
Pippa Bell 
Lilllyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan x 2 
Cayden Pirihi 
Lilly Bell 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Lucinda Rumble 
 
 
 

 

 

Cameron Hawkless 
 
 
 
 

 



W E E K  4   

WALL OF FAME 
 
Congratulations to Regan Martin for achieving his 7th Certificate of  
Commendation—21 Honour Ribbons and 210 Progress Awards. 

 

Well done, Regan, this is an amazing achievement, you are a credit 
to our School.   

 

 

THE OFFICE CORNER:   

Love the freshness of the foyer and the two Admin Offices (even tho’ the paint 
smell is very strong). 
 

Our students were 
entertained by Mario, 
one of the painters 
who sang songs  from 
his homeland—Brazil. 
We then sang “Click  
Go The Shears” for 
them. 
 
All the painters have 
done a wonderful job 
and given our office 
and classrooms a    
face-lift. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


